
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LSS Graduation Newsletter 
 

Commencement Ceremony & Rehearsal 

The LSS Commencement Ceremony is scheduled for Tuesday, June 

25th.  Doors will open at 9:45am with the ceremony beginning at 

10:00am.  Grads, please report to the MPR for 9:30am. 

Commencement rehearsal will take place on Monday, June 24th at 1:00 

pm in the gym with grad class photo following at 2:30pm.  Cap, Gown 

and Vee Stole are to be worn for this photo. Students can pick up their 

caps, gowns and vee stole between 8:30am and 1:00pm. All students 

planning to cross the stage must be present at the rehearsal.   

Grads will pick up a small gift following the Commencement Ceremony 
on the 25th.   
 

Grad Tickets 

Your Commencement Ceremony tickets, will be available for pick up in 

the office for those who have paid their grad fees, after June 3, 2024. 

Please see Ms. Zagol in the office if you need to arrange payment. 

Grads do not need a ticket 

 Valedictorian 

The Grade 12 students have voted and your Valedictorian for 

Graduation Ceremony 2024 is Django Caseley.  Congratulations 

 

Graduation 

Please make sure you are in a position to graduate this June by 

completing all assignments, assessments and courses.  If you are 

unsure whether you are currently in a position to graduate, please 

check in with Mrs. Toole or Mrs. Hillbrecht in the counselling centre. 

 

BC Transit 

BC Transit has donated a GradPass for 2 days in June.  Please stop by 

the office to pick up your passes 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

 
 
  
 

June   BC Transit passes 
 
June 12th  Grad Field Event 
  

June 24th Grad Breakfast 7:45am 
Grad Rehearsal 

 In the Gym @ 1:00pm 
 Grad Photo @ 2:30pm 
 Grad cap/gown pick up 

8:30am-1pm 
 
June 25th Grads arrives at 9:30am 

Grad Ceremony 
Doors open @ 9:45am 
Ceremony @ 10:00am 

 



 

 

Upcoming Grade 12 Activities 

 

 
Spring is about to be sprung and we are officially gearing up for Grad 

2024!  Let the celebration begin! 

 
 
 
Grad Field Event is June 12th  
 
Grad Pancake Breakfast June 24th @ 7:45am (Staff will prepare 

breakfast for our amazing grads) 

Stay Updated 

Newsletters and announcements from LSS regarding Grad 2024 will be 

available to grads and their families by: 

• Email, please ensure your email is registered with the school. 

• On our school website https://ls.schools.sd68.bc.ca/ 

• Our Grad Bulletin Board (outside room 501) 

• Grad Committee Events can be found on the bulletin board or 

Instagram 2024.LSS.grads 

 

If you have questions, please feel free to contact me at 

sgvojich@sd68.bc.ca or at 250-245-3043 

 

Prom is not a school organized event.  If you need any information 

around Prom please contact  lssprom2024@gmail.com or Harlene 

Charley 250-740-0877 or Pam Puska 250-802-7874 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Shelley Gvojich, Vice-Principal 
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